Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	872
	NPRR Title
	Modifying the SASM Shadow Price Cap

	
	

	Date
	June 11, 2019

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	John Dumas

	Company
	Lower Colorado River Authority (LCRA)

	E-mail Address
	John.Dumas@LCRA.org

	Phone Number
	512-730-6847

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Cooperative


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


This Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) has been discussed in Wholesale Market Working Group (WMWG) meetings a number of times, and no consensus has been reached regarding appropriate Ancillary Service demand curves.  ERCOT has expressed concerns that demand curves may result in Ancillary Service procurements less than the Ancillary Service obligation, this would likely result in ERCOT issuing a Reliability Unit Commitment (RUC) instruction to Resource(s) to fulfill the obligation.  
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